==============================
COMMUNITY BOARD 8 MANHATTAN
==============================
This message is an update regarding late night work operations taking place
at the 92nd Street shaft area.

The Department of Transportation has issued a permit to close three lanes
from 10/31/2011 to 11/4/2011.  This permit is in support of the removal of
the Tunnel Boring Machine, trailing gear, and rail cars. This work will take
place from the hours of 11pm until 6am.

Due to the size & weight of the equipment being removed from the site, the
Department of Transportation will only grant a permit for overnight hours.

If you have any questions regarding this matter please contact the project
team at (212) 792-9716.

Thank you for your continued patience.
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